
  

  
 

GRW is in need of volunteers!  
Please consider being a proctor for our end of the year tests. Dates listed below. 

We will train you to be a testing proctor (EASY!) and provide some ​drinks and snacks before and after testing​. 
To put it simply, a proctor is another set of eyes in the room! Your services are greatly needed AND 

appreciated.  
THANK YOU!! 

 
How to sign-up to volunteer? 
To sign up please follow this link: ​https://bit.ly/2KcfwsR 
OR email Mr. Casey: ​caseym@pitt.k12.nc.us 
OR call Mr. Casey 252-752-6614 
OR Scan the QR Code 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Dates: May 24th, 29th, 30th & 31st  
Time: 8:00-12:30 

Location: GRW Library 
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